
Public Comment Correspondence –  Margaret Lisa Belote  

 

 
 
From: Margaret Lisa Belote [mailto:belotemargaretlisa4@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 8:39 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 <District5@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: After a speedy acquisition, East Long Beach motel will become supportive housing site | News 
Break 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Hello, 
 
Please assist me in notifying City Council, Mr Koontz and others to the interest with converting Motel 6 
into housing. The Internet News article is attached to this email. 
 
I have a interest keeping Motel 6 as it's addressed establishment. Also, I have an intended legal matter 
unresolved of injury and failure to comply to an agreed service at this location.  
 
Motel 6 on Downey and Artesia Blvd is also included in such legal matter.  
 
https://www.newsbreak.com/california/long-beach/news/2122723133818/after-a-speedy-acquisition-
east-long-beach-motel-will-become-supportive-housing-site  
 
Regards, 
 
 
marlisajohnsonwadebelote@gmail.com  belotemargaretlisa4@gmail.com  
unaccessible: bmargaret1lisa@gmail.com 
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